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Message for GP websites  
 
Important information about pathology test results 
 
A recent update to the pathology reporting system across the region has led to some 
temporary delays in the way test results are shared with GP practices.  
 
We are actively working with partners across the system to identify and resolve any 
affected areas. Most issues have now been addressed, and work is ongoing to 
ensure any remaining problems are resolved as quickly as possible. 
 
Please be assured that your care remains our priority, and steps are being taken to 
minimise any impact on your treatment. If you have concerns about recent test 
results, please speak to your GP practice.  
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